On August 6th, the following information was requested from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Legislative Recommendations for 2007-Special Session “C” and 2008 Regular Session:

Question:       In VI, if they did b., would c. be necessary?

Response:     If the accountability standards requested in "b." were to contain adherence to the same IDEA requirements for public schools, then we could likely do away with "c". 

 

The issue in "c." arose after very strong and successful opposition from some private providers who want nothing to do with IDEA or its tenets and who believe their programs are better. That made this issue a matter of concern to make sure McKay Scholarship parents know that private providers are not required to adhere to IDEA, specifically, its due process procedures.

 

We kept the two issues separate for now as "b." was really focusing on ESEA "No Child Left Behind" standards. They can be consolidated if the Board so desires....

 

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer
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